
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
  

The City of Lockhart City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at 
7:30 P.M. in the City Council Chamber, third floor of the Clark Library-Masonic Building, 217 South 
Main Street, Lockhart, Texas, to consider an ordinance for annexation and the adoption of a 
service plan for 89.775 acres out of the J.A Neil Survey, Abstract Number 20, located on the east 
side of FM 1322, approximately 2,600 feet south of Seawillow Road, including the adjacent FM 
1322 right-of-way where it abuts the current city limit.   
  
All interested persons wishing to state their support or opposition may do so at this Public 
Hearing; or they may submit a written statement to the City Planner or his designee for 
presentation to the City Council at or before the time the Public Hearing begins. 
  
 


